

LEGISLATIVE BUDGET & AUDIT COMMITTEE

REPRESENTATIVE RALPH SAMUELS, CHAIRMAN

February 29, 2008

Anthony M. Palmer Vice-President Alaska Development TransCanada PipeLines Limited 450 – 1st Street S.W. Calgary, AB, T2P 5H1 Canada

SENT BY FACSIMILIE TRANSMISSION

Dear Mr. Palmer:

The Legislative Budget & Audit Committee has contracted with several individuals and firms to be responsive to applications submitted to the State for a gas pipeline. At present we have, Econ One Research, Inc., Dr. John A. Neri of Benjamin Schlesinger, Inc., Dan E. Dickinson, CPA, and Steven B. Porter.

We have asked all of our consultants to review your proposal and they all have the same request.

Please provide your spreadsheets in electronic format with the formulas intact with a list or schedule of inputs.

This information is not available in the DNR data room and our consultants need the information to fully understand the TransCanada proposal. WE look forward to your quick response to this request. Thank you.

Representative Ralph Samuels

Legislative Budget & Audit Committee Chair